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McBride Boulevard – utility relocation work  
June 14, 2023 

Starting in mid-June, the McBride Boulevard southbound slow lane between Royal Avenue and Columbia Street will be 
closed for approximately one month to complete utility work in this area. One southbound lane will be maintained at all 
times and all turning movements at the intersection of McBride Boulevard and Columbia Street will be permitted.  

When this lane closure is in effect, the west sidewalk on McBride Boulevard for this section of roadway will also be closed. 
Pedestrians will temporarily need to use the east sidewalk while this work is underway.  

Some saw-cutting and hydrovaccing activities will be required but will be undertaken during daytime hours.  

What to Expect  

 

Timing 
Starting in early June and continuing for 
approximately one month.  

 

 

 

Hours of Work 
The majority of the work will be completed 
between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. on weekdays and 
between 9 a.m. and 6 p.m. on Saturdays. Some 
non-noisy work will take place at night and on 
Sundays.  

The southbound lane closure will be in effect 24/7.  

 

 

Traffic  
Traffic control personnel will be on site to 
direct traffic as required. All traffic pattern 
changes will be well signed. Pedestrians will 
be detoured to the east side of McBride 
Boulevard when this work is underway.  

 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from the saw-
cutting and hydrovaccing activities, as well as from 
heavy equipment including an excavator and 
jackhammer.  

Drivers may need to plan for additional travel time. 
We appreciate your patience while this work is 
underway.    

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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